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Business as usual (in no-data-taking conditions)

● Steady MC production (good job efficiency and pledge target achieved)

● Disk quota below pledge will not be an issue before October/November

● Well below tape pledges 
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LHCb visit at CNAF, yesterday

Many thanks to the Tier-1 team for welcoming Chris Haen (LHCb Data Manager), 

Concezio Bozzi (LHCb Computing Coordinator) and myself at CNAF, yesterday, for a 

review of the utilization of CNAF resources by LHCb.

Topics:

● Plans on the migration to Tecnopolo

● Status and perspective for farming (in particular non-x86 architectures)

● Development of Network

● Storage and Data Management
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slide from Andrea Rendina
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Plan for a next Tape Challenge 

1. Remount /storage/gpfs_lhcb/lhcb/disk/LHCb →  /storage/gpfs_lhcb/lhcb/lhcb/LHCb 

scheduling downtime if needed

2. We run a validation test on a CNAF user interface to ensure everything is in place

3. We restart the production and validate

4. If in the meanwhile developments for Storm TAPE Rest API get ready, we include them 

also for LHCb

5. We run the tape challenge

Moving buffer to SSD would not cause any issue for LHCb, but might require more time CNAF 

side: test postponed 

Token-based AuthN/Z for storage requires some additional discussion and agreement on the 

policy to adopt. Definitely not for this Tape Challenge. CNAF agreed on being a “test-bed”.
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Target: complete the challenge before the end of September


